
July 17,2019

Secretary’s Bureau
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120

PUC Docket Number A-2018-3004933

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing another letter in opposition to the proposed acquisition of the Exeter Township wastewater 
system assets by Pennsylvania American Water.

The first letter was written in April, 2019 after receiving information outlining an estimated monthly 
increase for residential customers of $2.79 for wastewater and $0.24 for water. We recently received 
information reflecting substantially higher increases. The wastewater rates now have a potential increase 
of $26.73 per month. It appears this acquisition will proceed regardless of the customers concerns who 
will be funding it. As we stated in our previous letter, ever since Pennsylvania American Water became 
our water supplier, our water bill has increased exponentially. Now our wastewater bill will be subject to 
the same greed. No matter how many letters are written, it all falls on deaf ears.

When will someone with the authority to make a difference stand up for the customer and stop this 
constant manipulation. Our monthly wastewater bill will be as much as we were paying quarterly when 
we moved into Exeter Township. That is unacceptable. However, we have no control over this constant 
greed by big business to dominate the people who made them into a big business. Please reconsider the 
approval of this acquisition. Pennsylvania American Water will be the only party to benefit from this 
transaction and the residents of Exeter Township will be paying for it ad infinitum. Please stop this 
madness.

Thank you for your consideration of this terrible situation.

Joseph P. Guidara
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CC: Honorable Andrew M. Calvelli O
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